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July 18, 2022 
 
Mr. Jeffrey S. Thompson, Solicitor General 
Iowa Attorney General 
Hoover Bldg., 2nd Floor 
L O C A L 
 
RE:  National Association of Attorneys General (NAAG) - Iowa Code §7D.16 
 
 
Dear Mr. Thompson: 
 
The Executive Council, in today’s meeting approved your request for to serve alcoholic 
beverages at the Iowa State Capitol Building on Monday, August 8, 2022 for the National 
Association of Attorneys General (NAAG) Presidential Initiative Conference. 
 
If you have questions on this matter, please advise. 
 
EXECUTIVE COUNCIL OF IOWA 

 
Greg Starcevic  
Acting Executive Secretary 
 
 
cc:   Suzy Trotter, Capitol Complex Events Coordinator, Department of Administrative 

Services  
 Timothy McDermott, Secretary, Legislative Council 
 Adam Steen, Director, Department of Administrative Services 
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